
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL RIDERS 

 
Dear Riders, 
 
You are required to attend the official presentation of the GP of Portugal, scheduled for Friday 
afternoon. 
 
We kindly request that all riders competing in the FIM European Championship & FIM EnduroGP 
World Championship assemble at the entrance of Parc Fermé at 17:30, dressed in full riding 
gear and prepared to depart on their motorcycles. 
 
The official presentation will commence at 17:45 with a police-controlled parade through the 
city of Fafe, concluding in front of Fafe’s City Hall, where the official group photo will be taken. 
 
We kindly remind all riders to ride responsibly throughout the city parade—no wheelies, and 
burnouts. 
 
Important Information: 
 

This request has come directly from the local organizer’s club and the City Hall of Fafe. Your 
support and positive participation are essential. By attending, you will play a significant role in 
ensuring the continued backing of the local community, a key factor in securing the long-term 

future of enduro events in this region. 
 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
 
 
 

Alexandra Castelo | Prime Stadium Communication & Sustainability Manager 
📧📧 alexandra.castelo@primestadium.com | 📱📱+351 919 668 718 
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